
 

 

On Wednesday 19th December we will be  

having a Christmas Party for all the children.    

Children may come to school in non uniform. 

The party is due to take place over the  

lunch time period and the children will be 

having party food instead of a school meal  

or packed lunch on the day.    

 School will be providing some of the food however 
we are asking for all the children from each class to 
bring in an additional item of food on the day of the 
party.  Please see the list behind relating to the class 
your child is in and what food they need to bring in 

on the party day. 

                                     Thank you 


